
SPECIAL MEMBERS’ RALLY 

Members will be aware that the union
recently had sight of a leaked docu-
ment produced by LUL, indicating that
they plan cuts to ticket office opening
hours, station staff and end round-
the-clock station supervision. 
RMT wrote to London Underground
seeking assurances over these cuts.
However, the company has failed to
provide the necessary assurances:
therefore the union is now in dispute
on this matter.
LUL is about to unleash its plans for
the future; these include station staff
carrying iPads, so they can monitor
other stations which are left un-
staffed, thousands of job cuts across
the company, and have continued to

not rule out the use of driverless
trains. 
RMT firmly believe that this consti-
tutes a wholesale attack on London
Underground jobs and services.
It is also a nightmare scenario for
passengers and other London Under-
ground staff who rely on station staff
support. 
Therefore a Special LUL members’
rally has been arranged in defence of
London Underground jobs and serv-
ices and to discuss this dispute.

Defending station staff & ticket offices
LONDON UNDERGROUND

TUESDAY 26 NOVEMBER 6:30pm
Small Hall, Friends House
173 Euston Road, London NW1 2BJ

Defend your job, support your
union, please attend the rally


